From: Harbord, Chris GCPE:EX
To: French, Shawna IRR:EX

Subject: RE: Brian Titus, COO of the First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) in Victoria next Thursday

Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 2:15:15 PM

Thanks

From: French, Shawna IRR:EX

Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 2:15 PM

To: Harbord, Chris GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: Brian Titus, COO of the First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) in Victoria next

Thursday

Rob D is meeting with him.

## Shawna French

Director, Executive Operations

Deputy Ministers Office

Ministry of Indigenous Relations & Reconciliation

5th Floor - 2957 Jutland Victoria BC

Phone: 250 356-6330 Cell: 250-213-7671

mailto: Shawna.French@gov.bc.ca

From: Harbord, Chris GCPE:EX

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2017 8:53 AM

To: French, Shawna IRR:EX

Subject: FW: Brian Titus, COO of the First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) in Victoria next

Thursday

Hi there – do you know if anyone from MIRR is meeting with Mr. Titus? I don't think it's appropriate that I go. Is there anyone else who should? Cheers, Chris

From: Will McMartin [mailto:will@compositepublicaffairs.ca]

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2017 7:19 AM

To: Harbord, Chris GCPE:EX

Subject: Brian Titus, COO of the First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) in Victoria next

Thursday

Dear Mr. Harbord:

Brian Titus, the Chief Operating Officer of the FMB, will be <u>in Victoria next Thursday</u>, <u>November 9</u>, to meet with a number of elected officials and public servants. Would it possible for you, or someone from your office -- Indigenous Relations and Reconciliation Communications -- to meet briefly with Brian on that day?

The FMB, which began operations in August 2007 -- it was created under a Government of Canada statute -- now is marking its' 10th anniversary, and it has quite a story of success to tell. The purpose of Brian's visit is a courtesy call only ... an initiative to let people in the provincial government get to know Brian, the FMB and the good work they are doing.

I thank you in advance for any consideration you give to this request.

--

Will McMartin President

Composite Public Affairs Inc.

Office: (604) 385-0946

Cell: s.22

Suite 7, 19102 27th Avenue

Surrey, BC, V3Z 5T1

www.compositepublicaffairs.ca

www.compositepublicaffairsevents.com



LE CONSEIL DE GESTION FINANCIÈRE des Premières Nations Suite 905 – 100 Park Royal West Vancouver British Columbia V7T 1A2 www.fnfmb.com

Doug Caul Min. of Indigenous Rel. & Reconciliation PO Box 9100, Stn. Prov. Govt. Victoria B.C. V8W 9B1

April 18, 2018

Re: Invitation to attend an informal reception on May 30 in Victoria with the First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB).

Dear Doug,

The First Nations Financial Management Board (FMB) is a federally-legislated organization headquartered in West Vancouver. We support First Nations across Canada to manage their finances well, and assist First Nations governments to achieve certification in financial management and performance.

Affordable loans to finance capital projects are essential to the growth of a modern-day economy. First Nations – which collectively represent the single-largest economic-growth potential in British Columbia and across Canada – unfortunately are often unable to access capital markets and obtain relatively inexpensive loans.

To remedy this situation, updates to British Columbia's *Treaty First Nations Taxation Act* would deliver measurable benefits – including job creation, capital investment and infrastructure development – for First Nations communities across B.C. and Canada.

On May 30, 2018 in Victoria, the FMB will host a reception in the Pender Ballroom at the Grand Pacific Hotel to discuss First Nations' economic-development opportunities, and we are pleased to invite you to attend the event. Our reception will get underway at 7:00 pm and include food and refreshments.

If you are able to join us for an informal and informative evening, please RSVP to Kristy Fredericks by Monday, May 14, 2018, at 604-385-0946 or at <a href="mailto:kristy@compositepublicaffairs.ca">kristy@compositepublicaffairs.ca</a>. My FMB colleagues and I very much look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely,

Brian Titus

A/Chief Operating Officer

From: Howie, Matthew IRR:EX

To: <u>"kristy@compositepublicaffairs.ca"</u>

Cc: <u>Howie, Matthew IRR:EX</u>
Subject: May 30 FMB reception

Date: Monday, April 30, 2018 9:05:10 AM

Attachments: Apr 18 2018 letter from FMB to Doug Caul.pdf

## Good morning,

Deputy Minister Doug Caul has a personal commitment on May 30 and won't be able to attend the FMB reception.

Thank you for the invitation.

Matthew Howie
A/Senior Executive Assistant to
Doug Caul, Deputy Minister
Ministry of Indigenous Relations & Reconciliation

Phone: 250-356-1394